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Mr. President,

Iceland welcomes the delegation of Norway.

We applaud efforts made by Norway to ensure gender equality and equal pay. We welcome the entry into force of the Equality and Anti-Discrimination Act and the strengthening of the Norwegian Constitution with the adoption of a separate chapter on human rights.

Iceland makes the following recommendations:
1. Ensure a gender-sensitive approach in legislation, programs and policies concerning domestic violence.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Strengthen the investigative capacity of police and prosecutors in all forms of gender-based violence. 
3. Include gender, gender identity and gender expressions as grounds of discrimination in the Penal Code articles protecting against hate crime.
4. Take further measures to combat hate speech and hate crimes.

I wish Norway all success for its review. 

I thank you 
